
-----Original Message----- 

From: Kuldeep  

Sent: 2023/07/30 12:03 PM 

To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]File: OZS-2023-0014 Opposifion of residenfial building 

 

Caufion: This email originated from outside the organizafion. Do not click links or open aftachments that 

you do not trust or are not expecfing. 

 

 

Dear sir/madam, 

 

I am wrifing this email as an impassioned resident who can no longer remain silent about a growing 

concern in our neighborhood. The recent surge in residenfial apartment buildings has left us with an 

appalling shortage of public spaces, and I demand urgent acfion. 

 

Our community is suffering from a lack of parks, community centers, recreafional facilifies, libraries, and 

even healthcare insfitufions like hospitals. This negligence in providing essenfial public amenifies is 

unacceptable and jeopardizes our quality of life. 

 

It is high fime that the city administrafion takes this mafter seriously and allocates immediate resources 

for the development of these crucial public spaces. Our community deserves befter than being 

overshadowed by a maze of residenfial structures without adequate provisions for its well-being. 

 

I urge you to organize a public consultafion without delay, where residents' voices can be heard and their 

demands for more public spaces can be acknowledged. This will demonstrate the city's commitment to 

creafing a neighborhood that values the health, happiness, and unity of its people. 

 

Delaying acfion on this mafter is no longer an opfion. The fime for change is now. Let us work together to 

transform our neighborhood into a thriving, well-balanced community that we can all be proud of. 

 

Thank you for your immediate aftenfion to this pressing issue. I expect to see tangible progress in the 

development of public spaces for our neighborhood. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

[Kuldeep Panwar] 

[  Mountain ridge road ] 

[  Brampton ] 

[  

[  

 

 


